
 

 

March, 2015 

Well our March shoot is long past. It took place on March 7th. Bill Grubaugh was 

shoot host. We had 13 to 14 shooters, considering the way the day started that was 

pretty good. Temperature started out in the low 20’s but ended the day near 40. The 

drive was iced by the shack and at least two shooters didn’t respect it. Luckily only 

pride was hurt. I believe Page Carr took first place. Bob Hurlburt was drawn for the 

free shooter in April. Hopefully the weather will stay in the 50’s and 60’s for April. 

I can’t stress this enough... The Pheasants Forever youth event is at Campbell’s range 

on April 11th with our April shoot on the 18th. Mark sent out an email earlier for 

interested persons to help. Our April 18th shoot starts at 10:00. We will be re-

building the racks, so those that can come around 9:00 to help. Thanks in advance. 

Mark Hazel will be handling the April shoot with assistance from Sis. We are looking 

for a May shoot host. 

See some of you April 11th and all of you April 18th. 

Enjoy  spring, 

Rick  


